## 20073-24 -128

## THE DUNEDIN HOME BIRTH ASSOCIATION BOX 6124, DUNEDIN, NEW ZEALAND

8th Warch 1982

Auckland Home Birth Association **XUCKLAND** 

Jose & lyn

Dear Auckland Homebirthers,

I am writing to you to invite you to the national conference, which as you will know, is being hosted by the Dunedin Home Birth Association this year in May. I am sending some registration forms, but if you need more, don't hesitate to write.

I would also ask a favour of you. Would it be possible to provide leaders for:

- a discussion group on Saturday on 'Children at Birth'
- a workshop on Sunday on Folitical Moves '

The discussion groups on Daturday are repeated in the afternoon, and we would only ask you to do one of them, so if it is all right with you, you could perhaps let us know if the morning or afternoon session would suit you better. They will be fairly informal groups of hopefully a dozen of so people.

The Sunday workshops will be slightly more formal, and we have allowed a half hour for reporting back from the workshop. Also, remits may arise from the workshops to go forward to the A.G.M. on Sunday afternoon. Would that be all right with you?

Thanks very much and looking forward to seeing you in May,

Yours sincerely,

Nicky Conroy (secretary)